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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Judo 

 Photographs 

 PE Kit 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Wed 23rd May 

Coffee Morning 

Entrance via side 

of reception 

 

School closed 

Half Term 

Monday 28thMay 

to 

Friday1st June 

 

 

 

SMART School Council 

We have continued with our SMART School Council class meetings 

each week. Each class from year 1 to 6 have voted on attendance, 

lunchtime clubs, behaviour and also about a whole school summer 

art project.  In each class meeting one child is the leader and                 

another child is a note-taker.  The children like to take on these 

roles and they are growing in confidence with decision making.  

 

Cookery Club 

Miss Warren has led a KS1 Cookery Club with her Mum, volunteer 

Mrs Warren! So far the children have made fairy cakes, novelty 

shaped bread, healthy open-top smiley sandwiches and angel       

delight style cheesecake.  They have really enjoyed practising skills 

of measuring, kneading, whisking and shaping.  Another Cookery 

Club will start after half term.  

 

Learning Hub afternoons 

Year 1/2 children have been learning about the differences                  

between Wirral and Dubai.  Next week they will be creating a              

videoclip about places they would recommend to visit on the             

Wirral and what they know about our local area.  They were very 

excited about our local area walk last Friday, recording how many 

houses, cars and lampposts they could see.   

 



Judo 

There are still places available on the Judo course that is due to 

start on 7th June during school time.  The cost is £25 for the 5  

sessions if you want your child to take part, please return the     

permission slip along with the full payment by Friday 25th May.  

Thank you. 

The children have enjoyed being part of the Royal Wedding                

celebrations with our Royal picnic lunch on Thursday and coming to 

school on Friday dressed as a wedding guest. 

We had many pretty dresses as well as very smart, colourful outfits.  

 

 

Class Photographs 

If you want to order a class photograph the order form needs to be returned to school 

along with payment no later than TUESDAY 22nd May.. 

Royal Wedding 

REMINDER 

Please can you ensure that children come to school dressed in their PE kits on the days 

that they have a PE lesson.  We still have many children not coming in their PE kit.  

Monday—Y3/4, Tuesday—Y6, Wednesday—Y4/5, Thurs—Y1/2 

      & Children in  

      Mrs Brierly’s  

      afternoon session 



 

 

 

Dressed for the Royal Wedding 


